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Corey Steel Corporation 
Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) Compliance Letter 

October 7, 2024 
 
Our Valued Customers 
 

We understand that you, as well as the general public, are concerned about the presence of PFAS in products 
used in production, in products sold to the public, and in the water supply. 

We have surveyed our steel suppliers and have reviewed the substances we use in our production processes 
and can confirm that neither we nor our steel suppliers use any PFAS in the products supplied to you. 

For further information regarding our products, please refer to the Material Safety data Sheet for the 
applicable product or contact your local Corey Steel Company representative. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Corey Steel Company 


